
TFL Pension Consultative Council (PCC) 

Summary of minutes of meeting number 87 held on 29 January 2015 

 

 

 

Elections of Chair and Vice-Chair 

 
Luke Howard was re-elected to Chair and Mark Harding was re-elected Vice-Chair. 

 

 

New Councillors 

 

The Chair welcomed new councillors, Beverley Milner-Simonds (Section One) and Steve 

Connolly (Section Three) to the meeting. 

 

 

TfL Administration Report for the quarter ended 30 September 2014 

 

The PCC noted the service provider’s report to the Trustees of the TfL Pension Fund. 

 

 

 

TfL 2015 Actuarial Valuation Timetable 

 

The timetable was noted 

 

 
 

Pensioners’ Forum Minutes for Meeting held on 19 November  
 

The minutes were noted. 

 

 

 

PWG Minutes for Meeting held 23 July 2014 

 

The minutes were noted 


